
January 7,2010 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
Consumer Service Division 
21 1 Sower Blvd. 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

Re: Kentucky Power Co. Proposed Changes to its Base Rate 

Dear SirsIMadam: 

Please be advised that the purpose of this correspondence is to respond 
to Kentucky Power Companies proposed rate increase. As the Judge/Executive 
of Leslie County I would like to voice the concerns of myself and the residents of 
this County. Any increase would place an undue hardship on the people. With 
the declining economy, loss of jobs and higher unemployment rates we just 
cannot afford another increase on our utility bills. It would be a devastating 
setback on the customers to award such a request to multi-million dollar 
corn pan y . 

Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated. 

Since re1 y , 

Leslie County J udg e- Execu t ive 


